

Benwick Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Talbot www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs PE15 0XA **☎ 01354 677266**☑ office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Monday 5th December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Outspoken Training (the company who run Bikeability) have offered additional funding this academic year for Year's 3 and 4 to complete their Level 1 Bikeability training.

The course will run over one day – Friday 11th December 2020 – and will take place off-road.

This specific course teaches children how to control and master their bikes in a safe environment.

If your child would like to participate in their Level 1 Bikeability training, please complete the consent form attached, and return to school by **Tuesday 13**th **October 2020.**

I will write with additional information regarding the training later in the term.

Best Wishes,

Miss Baker (PE Lead)